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Percy Jackson,
563, Atlantic Beach,
Florida-32224

Dec 15, 2012
Robert Colossus

23, Hanging Street, 
Los Angeles
Dear Robert,
I am writing this letter to wish you and your family Merry Christmas. It has been quite some time since we last met and celebrated the Christmas together. Since you got the job in LA we could not celebrate Christmas together. I hope that you would have planned excellent party for this Christmas and I would like to wish you have a wonderful Christmas party this year. I sincerely wish that I would have been with you on this Christmas but unfortunately it is not possible.

I once again wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and happy and prosperous new year. Have a blast on this Christmas!

Merry Christmas!

Happy Holidays!

Yours Sincerely,

Percy Jackson
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